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Speech 

 The Speech took 2nd place last week at the GRC Speech meet. This past week we had our 

Section meet to see who would advance to the state tournament. The Mille Lacs Raiders had 

the following students place at the section tournament three of which advanced to the state 

tournament. We wish Maxx, Gunner, and Izzy good luck at this Friday’s state tournament. 

 

Norah Pittman placed 6th in Drama. 

Arianna Cash-Hemann placed 5th in Prose. 

Jayla Shaw placed 5th in Creative Expression. 

Maxx Patterson placed 3rd in Poetry. (State Entrant) 

Gunner Gjerstad placed 3rd in Extemporaneous Speaking. (State Entrant) 

Isabella Cerrillo was Section Champion in Extemporaneous Reading. (State Entrant) 

 

Baseball 

 Now that the Baseball season is up and running we have had a great turnout for participation. 

So much so that we were able to add a C-Squad baseball team. This is a first for the Mille Lacs 

Raiders. The varsity has started the season hot and are playing very well as a team. JV, C, and 

JH are all having their ups and downs early in the season but it has been a pleasure to have 

some many students playing baseball. 

 

Softball 

 We currently have about 40 students out this year. Our JV has started the season on a high note 

beating up the teams they have played so far. Our Varsity has started slow but are starting to 

turn things around.  

 

Track 

 The Track team is holding steady at about 12 girls still participating. This seems low but is by 

far an improvement from past years. The team is really young but they seem to be having fun 

when attending their practices. 

 

Golf 

 We are just starting to get into the meat and potatoes of the Golf season now that golf courses 

are opening and allowing us to practice and compete on their courses around the Great River 

Conference. We currently have 14 boys and 2 girls participating.  

 

 


